

Caldy Road West Kirby Wirral CH48 2HE

Telephone: 0151 625 6993

Fax: 0151 625 0332

E-mail: Schooloffice@avalon-school.co.uk

Headteacher: Mrs J Callaway BA Hons QTS jcallaway@avalon-school.co.uk

3<sup>rd</sup> December 2018

Dear Parents/Carers,



Christmas Lunch Day Friday 7<sup>th</sup> December 2018

Reminder, this year the whole school will be enjoying our Christmas lunch with all the trimmings on Friday 7<sup>th</sup> December. To add a bit of festive cheer the children may come to school wearing their own clothes and their favourite Christmas jumper (ie a non-uniform day).

We thank you for your support.

Yours sincerely

Mrs J Callaway
Headteacher







